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Statement by Montenegro

Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Luxembourg and thanks for the presentation of its national report. We commend the commitment of Luxembourg to the UPR mechanism and international human rights system. In this regard, we welcome the ratification of several human rights treaties between two UPR cycles, as well as the submission of the Mid-term report.

We commend the Government for the efforts undertaken to strengthen promotion and protection of all its citizens, in particular women, children and persons with disabilities. However, we noted concern of the Committee on the Rights of the Child about combating violence against children at all settings, in particular about the lack of information on the extent of violence against children in the family, including corporal punishment. We encourage the Government to put in place additional measures in order to prevent and address all forms of violence against children, including on the Internet.

Montenegro makes following recommendations:

1.
To intensify efforts to ratify Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence;

2.
To ratify International Convention on the Protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearances.

Thank you!

